
Attachment 2c

CDC Response to Public Comments 

Federal Register Notice: A 60-Day Federal Register Notice was published in the Federal Register on 
February 25, 2020, vol. 85, No. 37, pg. 10694-10695



A 60-day Federal Register Notice was published in the Federal Register on February 25, 2020, Docket 
No. CDC-2020-0018, Pages 10694-10695. CDC received and responded to two public comments that 
were related to this notice. The two public comments and CDC’s response are provided below. 

Public Comment #1                                                                                                                                                  

From: Jean Publieee
Sent: February 29, 2020

[Federal Register Volume 85, Number 37 (Tuesday, February 25, 2020)]
[Notices]
[Pages 10694-10695]
From the Federal Register Online via the Government Printing Office [www.gpo.gov]
[FR Doc No: 2020-03654]

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

[60Day-20-0910]

CDC Response to Public Comment #1                                                                                                             
CDC was unable to reply to the non-substantive comment since there was not an email or local address 
provided in the comment.

Public Comment #2                                                                                                                                                  

From: Altria Client Services
Sent: April 27, 2020

[Federal Register Volume 85, Number 37 (Tuesday, February 25, 2020)]
[Notices]
[Pages 10694-10695]
From the Federal Register Online via the Government Printing Office [www.gpo.gov]
[FR Doc No: 2020-03654]

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

[60Day-20-0910]

http://www.gpo.gov/
http://www.gpo.gov/


CDC Response to Public Comment #2                                                                                                             
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention would like to acknowledge the receipt of your comment
regarding the Federal Register posted on February 25, 2020, Docket No. CDC-2020-0018. We thank 
you for responding.
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